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This is my practice e-book. I 
went to File-Layout and made a 
custom layout of 8.5 x 11 
inches. Now I have pages that 
look like a book. 

I used one of the custom 
themes, Beach Day. The color 
on the title page was aqua and 
the other pages were white. I 
changed them to a yellow.

I can add pictures to my pages 
by going to the Insert menu. 



Someone is reading a book on a mobile device!



I added the slide from right 
animation to make it seem like 
I was swiping to the next page 
when I’m presenting.

I can keep my e-book as a 
slide presentation and share 
it with others.

I can also download it as a 
PDF. When I read it as a PDF, 
I scroll down the pages to 
read it. I found that it was 
easier to read if I set the 
size to 75%.



If you’re reading the PDF 
version of this E-book, here’s 
a link to the presentation.

http://tinyurl.com/zetu9u5

The End
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